
 
Minutes of the Fluvanna County Electoral Board Meeting 03/04/2022  
 
We were called to order in open session in the General Registrar’s Office on March 04, 2022, at 12:20 
PM. Catherine Hobbs, Roman Bakke and Dan Graff attended in person. Joyce Pace, General Registrar 
was also present. 
 
We reviewed the draft minutes from 02/04/2021 and approved them with correction. 
 
We discussed the General Registrars 2022-2023 Budget. 
 

We reviewed Redistricting and Voter Notices and acknowledge that the Fluvanna County Board of 
Supervisors have designated the BeaverDam Baptist Church Hall as the new polling place for 
Palmyra District Precinct 101. 
 
We discussed the requirement to conduct an Accessibility Survey of the new Palmyra District polling 
facility at the Beaver Dam Baptist Church. 
 
We discussed the updates to the 2022 Security Plan. 
 
At 2:55 PM Catherine Hobbs moved to adjourn the meeting. Dan Graff seconded the motion, and all 
voted Aye. The meeting was adjourned.  
 
Dan Graff  
Secretary of the Electoral Board 


